
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
         
                                                                                                    

                                                                                               October 20th, 2014 
 
 
Dear Fellow Wood Badger, 
 

Our 2015 Greater Cleveland Council Wood Badge/NYLT Scholarship Breakfast 
will be held on Saturday, January 10th, 2015. The proceeds from the Breakfast provide 
the sole source of funding for the Wood Badge/NYLT Scholarship Fund. This fund 
provides scholarships for Wood Badge participants and for National Youth Leadership 
Training participants. The only way many people are able to attend these valuable 
courses is with the assistance provided by these scholarships.  

I’ve attached a copy of the flyer with the online registration information. You can 
also download a flyer at www.woodbadgegcc.com.   

Advertisements and totems placed in the breakfast souvenir booklet help fund the 
Scholarship. This booklet contains useful information from the past year, which attendees 
take home with them. Your ads and totems are available to Breakfast attendees long after 
the breakfast is over. The cost this year is $30.00 for ads the size of a business card and 
$5.00 for totems.  

If you want your ad or totem printed in the souvenir booklets for the Wood Badge 
Breakfast, please send to the address below a check made payable to the Greater 
Cleveland Council BSA. Please include your ad (business card) or totem with your name 
and course number under the totem. Ads and totems with checks must be in the Council 
office by December 15th, 2014. 

Thank you for all your support and all you do for Scouting. See you at the 
Breakfast! 
 
Yours in Scouting, 
   /s/ 
John W. Hogan 
 
Send to: 
Greater Cleveland Council BSA 
2241 Woodland Ave 
Cleveland, Ohio 44115 
info@woodbadgegcc.com 


